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Hammer 

Happenings  

  

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
Saturday , Jan. 7th- 7:00am  

at Presbyterian Church 

 

Choir Practice  
Jan. 4th & 18th at 7:00 PM 

 
Rachel Circle 

January 11th at 7:00pm 

 
Ruth Circle 

January 26th at noon  

 
Did you miss a Sunday Service? 

Please see Joy Holeman for a  DVD  
of past services. 

 

 

Visit us online 

kingcitymethodist.org 

 

 “Sing to the Lord a new song; sing to the Lord, all the earth.  Sing to the Lord, 

praise his name; proclaim his salvation day after day.  Declare his glory among the 

nations, his marvelous deeds among all peoples.”  Psalm 96: 1-3  

 

Confirmation–is for grades 5-7 and even 8th if needed.  Kids learn about their  faith 

and affirm their baptism.  It is hands on with each student having an adult  mentor.  

We dive into and learn about creation, the fall of man, the Holy Spirit, The Trinity, 

The Church, The New Creation and Heaven.  Make sure you tell Pastor Gene you 

want your child to be confirmed.  First  class is January 8th. 

 

Food Pantry– “The Food Pantry is blessed to have so many caring individuals and organizations support-

ing it by donating time, products and money.  This year we are averaging 14 families and 40 individuals that 

have access to food, cleaning supplies and personal care items twice a month.  We could not do this without 

the support of the entire community.  Thank you ~ Cindy Anders and the entire Food Pantry Committee” 
Current needs: pancake, cake and corn muffin mixes, hamburger helper and fruits 
( not peaches). 
 
Mission Team– We are collecting blankets, coats, hats, gloves and scarves for the 
Salvation Army.  Please leave your donation in the entry-way of the church. 
 
Thrift Store-We welcome everyone to shop and donate to the TCRC.  Volunteers 
are always welcome.  Please contact Stephanie Weddle  for further information 660-
483-0111. 
 
Christmas Store– Due to the generosity of the community as well as, the awesome 
volunteers who serve, The Christmas Store “served 39 families, 92 kids. All the families are very 

appreciative. Please extend my heartfelt thanks for everyone's generosity in giving..”~ Connie Lasher 

Happy New Year 2017 

Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the new creation has come: The old 

has gone, the new is here!  2 Corinthians 5:17 



Pastor Gene Hinrichsen 

116 N Connecticut 

King City, Missouri 64463 

Phone:660-535-4551 

E-mail: 

hammermemorial@gmail.com. 

 

“With God’s help, we will work to evangelize our community,  

disciple our Church family, and care for the needs of others.” 

A Word From The Pastor……………. 

Hammer Memorial United Methodist Church 

Visit us online 

kingcitymethodist.org 

 

 

 
A Good  Year 

 

Another year has arrived.  What will 2017 have in store for you?  My prayer for you is 

that God prosper you with health, wisdom and an increase in knowledge. 

 

God has planned for us to have peace and abundant life right now but our choices some-

times separate us from God.  My prayer also includes that Jesus Christ be central in your 

life.  He bridges that gap between our sinful choices and the Holy presence of God.  

Good works, religion, philosophy and morality are all decaying bridges.  Jesus Christ is the 

only sturdy bridge in this life to having peace with God. 

 

Receiving Christ is a continual ongoing act.  “But as many as received Him, to them He 

gave the right to become children of God, even to those who believe in His name.” John 

1:12 

 

When we receive Christ, we are born into God’s family through the supernatural work 

of the Holy Spirit who indwells every believer....this is called regeneration or the “new 

birth”.  Have you been born again in Jesus Christ?  May 2017 be a fresh start to seek Him, 

serve Him, and worship Him in spirit and in truth. 

 

May we all resolve to know Jesus in a more intimate and passionate way!  May peace with 

God be our personal goal for this great year that stands before us.  May it be a good year 

because we know a good God. 

 

 

Peace in Christ, 

 

Pastor Gene 
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Please Keep In Your Prayers 

Sermon Series 

                       Sermon Title                                                               Bible Verse 

Jan. 1-  “Showdown at Devil’s Ranch”      Matthew 4:1-4 

Jan. 8-      Kolby Lewis Speaker        

Jan. 15- “Showdown at Devil’s Ranch, part 2”     Matthew 4:5-7 

Jan. 22- “Shadow at Devil’s Ranch, part 3”                  Matthew 4:8-11 

Jan. 29-  “Showdown at Devils Ranch, part 4”     Matthew 4:13-15 

     Candle Lighters        Children’s Message            Children’s Church 

 
Jan. 1-          Emberlyn & Kamdyn    Jocelyn Washburn                           Sharon Holmes 

Jan. 8-         Cooper T. & Tucker M.                  Ashley Medsker                                       Hannah Washburn 

Jan. 15-        Averie & Ashley                                                                                                                                           

Jan. 22-        Ty & Cooper Mooney                              Gloria Combs                                            Mariah Hass 

Jan. 29-        Jackson & Landon Carlson                   Elaine Snuffer                                           Alysse & Brynan  

   

 

Sue Medsker-Thatcher Hawk-Rick Rainey-Rose Roche-Roger Combs 

Laura & Rodney Short-Karl Messner-Nancy Willis-Pastor Gene-Prince Family 

 

Our Soldiers Who Serve   

Michael Poston   Aaron Davis   Drew Potter 

Tailor Galgano   Chase Gillip   Tyler Ruiz  

CCY  

 Grades 3-6 at 6pm 1/1 & 1/15 

   Grades 7-12 at 6:45pm every week  

 

CCY   Community Christian Youth open to all area children of all denominations. 

Residing at a Skilled Care Facility  

Anna May Gillespie ~ Dale Oliver   

Vernadene Steinman ~ Mary Lou Holeman ~ Velma Jones  

     Liturgist                             Ushers                            Organist/Pianist     

                             

SEEK THE LORD 

WITH ALL YOUR 

 HEART 



“To every thing there is a season, and a time to every pur-

pose under the heaven” – Ecclesiastes 3:1  



Hammer Memorial United Methodist Church 
PO Box 383 
116 N. Connecticut St. 
King City, MO 64463 
 
Bulk Mail PC2 

 

Return Service Requested 

WE  ARE  THANKFUL  FOR 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2017  “GOD HAS 

AMAZING PLANS FOR YOU” 

JEREMIAH 29:11 

 

DEADLINES 
 

BULLETIN: Please submit info by Tuesday 
 

NEWSLETTER: Please submit article by the 3rd Thursday of the month  


